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Date :21/4/2007

To :M/S Mosart Marble & Mosaic L.L.
Attn. : Mr. Andreas Iliovits
Managing Director

Project: Presidential Palace — Main Hall — Abu Dhabi

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Andreas,

It gives me a great pleasure to congratulate your company and your
qualified team for the excellent workmanship they have demonstrated in
the complement of the Main Hall in the Presidential Palace Project.

I do take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation, and
we do look forward for future co-operation on future projects.

Best Regard

ﬁf%ﬁ{

General Manager

S,
L Talle
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